
PUBLIC HEARING
DECEMBER 9, 1991

7.00 PM

~ Mr. Frazee called the hearing to order with all of Council
present except Mr. Witt. Also present. Don Oyler, Mayor Linn, Chief
Gantz, Mr. Sterner, Mr. Lawver and Mr. Perlis representing the Evening
Sun.

Mr. Sterner explained the purpose of the meeting to afford all
interested and affected citizens an opportunity to comment and
question on the proposed vacation of Schoolhouse Alley from East High
Street south approximately 180 feet to the intersection of Wall Alley.

Citizens.

Steve Neibler of the Office for Aging relayed to Council that
his organization abuts the alley, and is in favor of its vacation.
Indeed it is a party to the petition.

Pastor Dan Hans, Presbyterian Church, available for question.

With no other citizens in attendance, and with no written
correspondence, the Public Hearing was adjourned at 7.05 PM.

Sincerely,

001ULx.u/~
Sara L. Weaver
Borough Secretary
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